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FRITZ BULTMAN
176 EAST 95TH STREET
NEW YORK 28, N. Y.

October 10, 1960

Senestor Edward C. Stone
41 llount Vernon Street
Boston, 8, Mass.

Dear Senator Stone,

I want to thank you for your recent Iletter and your
continued interest in the proposed development of Provincetowm.

Last evening I spoke to Mrs. Tarvers in Provincetown i+
$he told me that she had seen you this past week in Boston.
At that time you informed her, I believe, that Bill # 3200 wih.i o
et was before the Senate, had been dropped, and that you  were
substituting a new bill that would give approximately 600 acres
of the Province Landsg, to Provincetown with specific recommend~
ations as to its use. ’ - :

Is it possible for you to send me a copy of this new bill
and a map showing the area under consideration? I ask this not
only in my name, but in the neme of z large group of Province-
town taxpeyers residing in the New York area, who are genuinely
concerned with the future development of our town.

Sincerely yours,

- / ‘J" ~a,
P







